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Arlington Public Schools requests community feedback on bond proposal 

 
ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools is conducting a series of focused 
discussion groups to learn community opinions about its February 2018 bond 
proposal. Community members are invited to participate in the small group 
discussions about all aspects of the bond proposal. Sessions will be limited to six 
participants per group and will last approximately 90 minutes. The only 
requirement to participate is to be a resident of Arlington Public Schools and 
willing to complete a brief demographic survey from which the pool of invitees will 
be selected.   
 
“This is a great opportunity for community members to voice their opinions about 
the bond proposal,” said Brian Lewis, Executive Director of Operations. “We’re 
looking for all ranges of opinion – from those who supported the bond, those who 
didn’t, and those who did not vote in this election.” 
 
Group discussions will be held on: 
 

• Thursday, April 26, 12:00 pm to 1:30 pm 
• Thursday, April 26, 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
• Saturday, May 12, 10:00 am to 11:30 am 
• Saturday, May 12, 12:00 pm to 1:30 pm 

 
All groups will meet at the Arlington Public Schools District Office (315 N. French 
Avenue in Arlington). Light refreshments will be available. Those with questions 
or interested in participating should send an email to Brian Lewis at 
blewis@asd.wednet.edu to request a demographic survey. 
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